

1375 Provincial Road Windsor, ON N8W 5V8 Phone: 519 - 966 - 5751 Fax: 519 - 966 - 1848 info@windsorhumane.org

Dear Kingsville Town Council,

We are writing to you to ensure you are aware of our large fundraising initiative taking place in June, as it will involve several people stationed throughout Windsor and Essex County at major intersections and storefronts.

Strays on Streetcorners is one of the Windsor/Essex County Humane Society's most recognized fundraising events. This initiative involves the coordination of hundreds of volunteers stationed around Windsor and Essex County to collect donations and hand out newsletters with information on our humane initiatives.

This year's campaign will run from Thursday, June 15 through Saturday, June 17.

Our volunteers will be collecting donations from the public on any or all of the following dates and times:

- Thursday, June 15 from 7:15AM-9:15AM and 3:30PM-5:30PM
- Friday, June 16 from 7:15AM-9:15AM and 3:30PM-5:30PM
- Saturday, June 17 from 10:30AM-12:30PM and/or 12:30PM-2:30PM

As a not-for-profit that relies entirely on the generosity of our community to continue operating, and all of the funds raised through our Strays on Streetcorners campaign are critical in keeping our humane programs running.

All funds raised go directly toward supporting:

- The fight against animal cruelty with our Cruelty Investigations program.
- Providing medical treatment for animals in need, including our Pumpkin Fund, which helps to save animals in desperate need of urgent surgeries and extensive medical care.
- Educating the community through our Humane Education program.
- Operating our public spay/neuter clinic, which offers low cost surgeries to members of our community, which in turn helps to control the animal population.
- Maintaining our adoption programs and finding animals their forever homes.

Safety is our primary concern during this event. All volunteers will be wearing nametags and branded Strays on Streetcorners WECHS t-shirts in bright orange for maximum visibility. All volunteers will also have gone through an orientation session, which will outline proper safety procedures and precautions.

If you have any questions, suggestions or concerns regarding our campaign, please contact me directly at events@windsorhumane.org or 519-966-5751 ext 23.

Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

Emma Truswell
Events & Community Relations Coordinator
Windsor/Essex County Humane Society

RECEIVED MAY 17 2017 gr